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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Once again the fantastic travelling theatre company: M & M Productions, will be returning to our 

school to engage and inspire our curious learners by performing their version of the classic ‘Oliver 

Twist’. The performance is designed to support learning across the curriculum as well as providing a 

lively, enjoyable experience for the children.  

We have booked the visit for Years 1-6 on: 
 

Friday 21st April 2023 
 

Year 1-6 will have the opportunity to watch a show that is jam packed with a whole host of loveable 

characters. The production is appropriately adapted to suit all ages. 
 

Singlewell Primary School has carefully considered the current cost of living for families. 

Therefore, the cost of this year’s production will be covered by the school and parents are not 

required to pay any amount on this occasion.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing the children enjoy this production,  

 

Mrs A Harvey and Miss P Asiedu 

  

 


